

Eclipse IDE WG Meeting Minutes
May 17, 2022

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approve Minutes of May 3, 2022 Meeting	Mark	5
Update on Engagement Discussion (More commits, contributions, sponsors, members) See Epic here Move to public facing issue?	All	10
Host a community call - June 14th Finalize the agenda for the June 14th Community Day <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mike’s Blog post - Achievements - what is going on. (Mark) 5 • PGP Tour - (Ed) 10 • Github migration - what is the new process like • Quick demo - entry points, where to get started • (Ask someone from platform? - Pradeep) 15 • SimRel - what does it take to do a release? (Ed) 15 • Graphical view of project dependencies - (Ed) • Participation - how to improve - share public issue • (3 new people - one could say why they are getting involved - Ed to check but Gerald to present) - 10 • EclipseCon community day - plan - 5 EclipseCon Community Day (In Person Conference) Community Day 2022 Survey - Google Sheets	All	20
Reminder - Update on IDE Market Share 2017 Slides , see issues #5 (SC) and #25 (public)	Paul	5

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes)	Sharon/Paul	5
Quarterly Financial Update Process	Sharon	5
Minutes Roster	All	5
Topics for Next Meeting Agenda for the community day - EclipseCon Community Day planning Re-check program plan against objectives	All	5

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

Pradeep Balachandran - Responsible for Minutes for this meeting

- ~~Jonah~~
- ~~Martin~~
- ~~Pradeep~~
- Johannes
- Imran
- Andrey
- Manuel
- Sebastian

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 9 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50%

- **Pradeep Balachandran (IBM) / Gerald Mitchell (IBM)**
- **Sebastian Ratz (SAP) / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)**
- **Manuel Bork (Yatta) / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)**
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)**

- **Mark Goodchild (Renesas)**
- Abdul Rahiman Imran (Bosch)
- **Johannes Matheis (Vector)**
- Martin Lippert (VMware - Participant Representative)
- **Andrey Loskutov (Committer Member Representative)**

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- **Paul Buck** (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Sharon Corbett** (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Ed Merks** (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)
- **Mélanie Bats (Planning Council Observer)**
- Shanda Giacomoni (Eclipse Foundation)

Minutes

Pradeep formally invited Mark Goodchild to chair the meeting from now on, as Mark was unanimously elected as the Chair of Eclipse IDE Working Group, in the last meeting.

Approve Minutes of May 3, 2022 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of May 3rd 2022. Xyz moves and abc seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of May 3rd 2022 on May 17th, 2022.

Update on Engagement Discussion: Need to create a public facing Issue in place of the [private Issue](#).

Conclusion: Pradeep to create a public facing issue in [eclipseide.org](#) Project.

Public Issue created: <https://gitlab.eclipse.org/eclipse-wg/ide-wg/eclipseide.org/-/issues/26>

Let us hope we will have more ideas coming from the community. We need to then identify specific actions. A Webinar at regular intervals should be a good starting point. Yet to be finalized.

Community Call on June 14th. Need to finalize the Agenda.

- Mark to kick off
- Topics from the Anniversary blog post. (ED - PGP)
- GitHub Migration - a quick tour. (Pradeep to check with Platform team)
- Topics from the community via the Issue (from above) to gather inputs.
 - Dev setup via Oomph (Gerald Mitchell)

- SimRel overview along with Ed showcasing Dependency visualizer.

Send an email to IDE WG this week along with this agenda. And then follow up with reminders as we get closer.

EclipseCon 2022 - Eclipse IDE WG Community Day - A slot has been blocked. Topics will be finalized in a later meeting.

IDE Market share - Need to prepare a deck based on the market data available in [#5](#).

Mark and Gerald to look into helping out on the Babel project.

Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative - For Dark mode support, finalized a contract, working one day a week till July. For Chromium support, there are multiple proposals that are being evaluated.

Quarterly Financial Update Process - Update from Sharon. Already shared the details via email to the SC on April 25th.. At the end of the quarter, there will be an update, calling out any deviation from Business-As-Usual.

Notetaker roster - Please watch out for your turn and if you won't be available, please request your alternate or swap the slot with another team member.
